
April 21, 2023

Hello park supporters, 
The Briones Pilot Project begins today Friday, April 21, 2023! This two year pilot program is intended to 
test a variety of trail management strategies in an approximately 1,600 acre zone on Briones Regional 
Park’s northeast side. A Press Release about the launch of the Briones Pilot Project went out to all 
major news organizations and various multicultural media in Contra Costa and Alameda counties. 

The biggest changes that park visitors may notice is that there are user restrictions on weekends: bikes 
are allowed in the pilot zone on odd weekend dates and horses are allowed on even weekend dates. 
Hikers are not affected as they are allowed to be in the zone 7 days a week. All users are allowed in the 
zone Monday – Friday, including weekday holidays (e.g., Memorial Day, Labor Day). 

During this weekend for example, hikers and equestrians will be allowed on designated trails in the 
Briones Pilot Zone on Saturday, April 22 and hikers and bikers will be allowed on designated trails in the 
Briones Pilot Zone on Sunday, April 23. 

While the Park District will be educating users and enforcing the new Pilot Zone rules, it is imperative 
that we all abide by the new rules to ensure a successful program and reduce any potential trail use 
conflicts and protect wildlife habitat. 

Please visit the project webpage at www.ebparks.org/briones-pilot-project for more information. 

https://www.ebparks.org/about-us/whats-new/news/park-district-launches-trail-use-pilot-project-briones-regional-park
https://www.ebparks.org/parks/briones/briones-pilot-project





